
 
From: Jeremy Cook <jcook@cohnekinghorn.com> 
Date: February 22, 2015 at 12:48:59 PM MST 
To: Sam Plumb <splumb13@live.com> 
Cc: "erichawkes@comcast.net" <erichawkes@comcast.net> 
Subject: RE: Regarding "Open Meeting" Recording 

Sam, 
  
The answer is No.   To be absolutely clear, despite your complete lack of respect and professionalism I 
have tried to provide you information, but your requests, accusations and threats are asinine, and I am 
not going to validate them with a response.  If you need assistance with the recording, or if you have any 
other issues with District, please contact Eric.  I will not read or respond to any more of your emails.     
  
Thanks, 
Jeremy 
  
Jeremy R. Cook 
COHNE KINGHORN 
A Professional Corporation 
111 East Broadway, 11th Floor 
Salt Lake City, Utah 84111 
Phone:  801-363-4300 (Ext. 133) 
Cell:  801-580-8759 
Fax:  801-363-4378 
Email: jcook@cohnekinghorn.com 
  
  
From: Sam Plumb [mailto:splumb13@live.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, February 17, 2015 3:34 PM 
To: Jeremy Cook 
Subject: Regarding "Open Meeting" Recording 
  
Mr. Cook, 
This is not a legal matter which EID Management must approve or even pay for but rather a 
question of your compliance (as well as that of PKH) with professional and ethical responsibilities.  I 
made every effort to notify you about the improper nature of the referenced meeting, prior to 
when it was held.  It has been nearly a month since the meeting occurred, without any provision of 
an accessible recording of the meeting itself. A further refusal to schedule a telephone conference 
with the managing partner will result in an additional complaint to the Utah Bar Association.  I 
expect the arrangement of such a conference within the next seven days. 
  
Sam Plumb 
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